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Dear Anthony,
 
Thanks for getting in touch. I have no amendments to the transcript.
 
Regarding the question on notice, the only thing I would add would be to refer the Committee to
a public statement made by my organisation on September to refers to outdoor dining. A copy of
the statement can be found here:
https://sydney.org.au/news-events/media-release/lets-bring-sydneys-bars-and-restaurants-
outdoors/
 
Regards,
 
James
 

James Hulme 
Director of Advocacy 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




